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MADISON   COUNTY   REPORTS   6   ADD’L   COVID-19   POSITIVE   CASES   AND   0   DEATHs  
 

Anderson,   IN   -   Overnight   Madison   County   added   6   new   positive   COVID-19   cases   and   0   deaths   bringing   us   to  
440   positive   cases   and   50   deaths   related   to   COVID-19.     
 
The   Madison   County   Public   Health   Order   expired   on   4/30/2020   and   today,   Gov.   Holcomb   issued   a  
new   Public   Health   Order   for   the   State   of   Indiana.    Madison   County   has   chosen   to   adopt   Gov.  
Holcomb’s   public   health   order.     For   details   on   the   State   of   Indiana’s   Public   Health   Order,   go   to  
https://backontrack.in.gov       We   encourage   all   businesses,   governmental   leaders,   citizens   and   first  
responders   to   take   appropriate   actions   to   ensure   you   are   in   compliance   with   this   new   Public   Health  
Order.   
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